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News Release  

 

Tonight’s Membership Law meeting 
POSTPONED  

 

For immediate release 
 
(Kahnawake – 13, Kenténha/October 2015) The Mohawk Council of 
Kahnawà:ke (MCK) wishes to inform the community that tonight’s meeting on 
proposed amendments to the Kahnawà:ke Membership Law has been 
postponed due to circumstances beyond the control of the Kahnawà:ke 
Legislative Coordinating Commission (KLCC). 
 
The MCK and the KLCC apologize for the inconvenience. 
 
A new date will be announced shortly. 
 
For those planning to attend the next meeting, please note that the proposed 
amendments are available for viewing at the Kahnawà:ke Legislative 
Coordinating Commission website at www.kahnawakemakingdecisions.com. 
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For further information, please contact: 
Joe Delaronde, Political Press Attaché  
Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke   
450-632-7500, joe.delaronde@mck.ca  
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